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City of Taylor Mill
CAUCUS MEETING
Wednesday, April 27, 2022

CALL TO ORDER & WELCOME:

Mayor Bell called the meeting to order at 10:07 a.m. Those present were Mayor Daniel L. Bell,
Commissioner Caroline Braden, Commissioner Rose Merritt, Commissioner Dan Murray, City
Administrative Officer Brian Haney, and City Attorney Jack Gatlin. Commissioner Mark
Kreimborg attended the Caucus Meeting between 10:29am and 12:44pm.

DISCUSSIONS:

CAO Haney requested that City Engineer Shawn Riggs report on alternatives to fixing Parkview
Drive.

CAO Haney requested Chief Steve Knauf make the Police Department budget request presentation
to the Commission.

CAO Haney requested Chief John Stager make the Fire Department budget request presentation
to the Commission.

CAO Haney requested Director Marc Roden make the Public Works Department budget request
presentation to the Commission.

CAO Haney led the discussion on the city budget for FY23.

The Commission took a break at 11:36am and resumed the meeting at 11:50am.

ADJOURNMENT:

There being no further business to discuss, Mayor Bell called for a motion to adjourn.
Commissioner Murray so moved, with a second from Commissioner Merritt to adjourn the
meeting. The motion passed with the unanimous approval of the Commission, the time being 1:11
p.m.

MOTION CARRIED

The next Commission Meeting will be Wednesday, May 11, 2022, at 7:00 p.m.



APPROVED:
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Daniel L. Bell, Mayor

Kristy \gﬁ) City Clerk
Date: /




